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Voting by mail works efficiently and is safe (there has been no evidence of major 

fraud in Oregon's history with it), and makes it SO much easier for a higher 

percentage of people to vote without inconveniencing their otherwise busy 

schedules/lives. Please *PLEASE* don't take that away from us!!! I strongly urge my 

lawmakers to oppose SB210. 


